
R-67 Correspondence – Padric Gleason Gonzales 

 

 
 
From: Padric Gleason Gonzales [mailto:padric.gleason@gmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, December 6, 2020 12:11 PM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Public comment for agenda item #67 of 12/8 City Council meeting re: Medicare for All 
 
-EXTERNAL- 

 
I STRONGLY SUPPORT THIS AGENDA ITEM. The Long Beach City Council should be clear and direct about 
our City's support for a national health insurance system. Support H.R. 1384. 
 
 
Regards, 
Padric Gleason Gonzales 
 


